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  اx/ �پ %ے D(ئ 8ے @BGے ہ+ں
future investment 
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English translation: 

 

Man: Right, my name is Taimur Bandey. And teach O levels, A levels and bachelors 
level economics, in the different schools and colleges of Lahore. I myself have done two 
Masters: one MBA from Pakistan, and then a Masters in international relations from 
England. Now after my MPhil, I am doing a PhD, again from England in a distance 
learning program. The Pakistani economy is a subject that I have just recently taught to 
bachelors level students. And have tried to cover different things in it. First of all, I 
compared the present day economy to that of the last few years. And we also looked at 
the economic history of Pakistan from 1947, when India and Pakistan were partitioned, to 
the present day. The things to be noticed were these. We had to look at two things: how 



much development has occurred since ’47 to 2005, and second, what were the problems 
that were encountered in development? How we can solve these problems now, and how 
many problems there are that no one has even tried to solve and have become such big 
issues now? These days if you talk about the economy, or what is called maeeshat, a lot 
of things emerge. The first thing is that how strong the economy is, and how much it can 
sustain the trend of development that is happening these days and how many weaknesses 
does it have, that perhaps after a small change, this economy which is seen rising will 
collapse? First of all, if you talk about the strength of the economy, one looks at two or 
three things. One looks at how much of a long-lasting effect or sustainability there is, and 
for how long it can sustain itself. To understand this we look at the government policies, 
government attitude, or the quality of the projects that are being conducted. In this sense 
in the last four to five years, especially after 9/11, the changes that have occurred in 
Pakistan have had a positive impact. A lot of money has flowed back, the sanctions 
against Pakistan have been removed, and because of the entrance of capable people in the 
government who have really come with the mindset of hard work and the ability too, we 
see a lot of positive results because of their work. A lot of the effects have been from the 
changes coming after 9/11, as I said before, but a lot of the effect was due to good 
managers, and good decision makers, because of which you see the positive changes that 
are occurring. Despite the changes or the different economic policies, there is a large 
increase in poverty. Unemployment and inflation are also increasing side by side, 
definitely. But change does not occur suddenly, overnight, anywhere. Change, especially 
economic change, takes a lot of time. The positive indicators in Pakistan, which are 
called macroeconomic indicators, whose stability the government used to promise some 
time ago and is now also claiming exist, are definitely there. And it will take time for it to 
have am impact on changes in poverty, inflation and unemployment. But it definitely has 
a positive aspect. 

A modern or transparent economy which everyone can see, recognize and know 
has also only come about in the last four to five years. Be it car leasing, online banking or 
what is called E-commerce, it has all come from the government level to the private level 
also. Online banking is a new facility which has been introduced to Pakistani bankers… 
to the Pakistani banking network. It was first brought in by the foreign banks and is now 
being worked upon by the local banks also. Online banking not only means that you can 
easily access your information over the phone with your password, like with your 
national identity card number, but online banking also provides many other facilities 
where you can transfer money from one account to another, you can find out about your 
balance sheet, you have access to more information if you want to do future investments, 
or you can receive guidance from someone over the phone after which they can meet you 
with an appointment. So these are some of the new techniques they have introduced in 
online banking. And another good thing which has come is called internet banking, where 
your balance sheet is emailed to you and you can access more information on the website 
with one specific password. For example, a transfer can be done. Credit cards were a 
known thing through which business was being conducted for a long while. But this is 
being called a revolutionary step in the banking sector, where sitting at a computer at 
home, you can easily use a lot of facilities that are available not only on the internet but 
also over the phone. So this is a new concept which has come to Pakistan, and on which 



more development and more work will be done. More work will be done on this now so 
that you have to go the bank less and less.  
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